

DANCE CHAT.

PARENT NEWSLETTER

WHAT'S UP AT ECSOD?



+ HAPPY HOLIDAYS!

Happy Holidays from all of us at ECSOD! We hope you have a safe and wonderful Holiday Season with your families and friends! We have some fun and exciting things happening this month, which started off with our Winter Dance Show! We are SO proud of all of our dancers! What an amazing day of dance and holiday cheer! Next up, Holiday Hair Week and our annual Holiday Party is BACK! We can't wait!

Things are moving along at the new dance studio, too! Floors are being installed, walls painted, furniture is arriving, and more! We can't wait for you all to see what a wonderful new space we have for you all to enjoy soon!







HOLIDAY HAIR WEEK! Dec.13th - 19th

+ HOLIDAY HAIR WEEK!

December 13th - 19th

Dancers are encouraged to dress up their hair in a festive, funky way this week! We can't wait to see what creative "do's" you all come up with!



+ ANNUAL HOLIDAY PARTY IS BACK!

Friday, December 17th 5-7pm

Everyone is invited to our Holiday Party! There will be games, snacks, cookie decorating, activities and crafts, and more! Get into the holiday spirit and join us! Parents, feel free to DROP 'n' SHOP or enjoy a night out while your kiddos party at the studio! FREE for Members!

+ WINTER BREAK!

December 20th - January 2nd

NO CLASSES during these dates. The studio will be closed for the holidays. Have a wonderful break!

Friday, December 19th 5:00-7:00pm John of CLASSES

+ STUDIO APPAREL!

Studio Apparel should be arriving soon! If you ordered, you will receive notice when you can come an pick it up from the studio!







THINKING AHEAD...





Classes resume January 3rd after Winter Break